
Memo 
To: All Employees 
From: Operations Department 
Date: February 16, 20## 
Subject: “Holding It” Can be hazardous to your personal health & safety!  
 
 
 

There are those situations when your work site doesn’t 
have any restroom facilities and/or the local gas station or 
restaurant is not convenient to get to. If you decide to “hold 
it” until the job is done, you risk serious health & safety 
consequences – urinary tract infection, kidney stones, 
incontinence, as well as work related injury due to the 
distraction caused by a full bladder.  
 
When faced with this dilemma, use Brief Relief. This 
disposable urinal bag contains a blend of polymers and 
enzymes that transform the waste into a deodorized gel and 
immediately begins the biodegradation process making it 
safe for disposal in any trash receptacle. Brief Relief is safe, 
sanitary, leak-proof, and spill-proof and can be used by both 
males and females.  

 
Please notify your employees that Brief Relief is now available for their use. 
 
 
 
For more information contact, 
 
 
 
Operations Manager 


